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7 Month Letter 

 

Dear [Name]: 

 

We would like to again congratulate you for choosing [TAG member company name], 

one of our TAG’s premier members, as the provider of your new telecommunications 

system.  You can expect to receive a high level of service from [TAG member company 

name] and they will be extremely proactive helping you with all of your needs. 

 

The Gold Seal Partnership Program, provided by [TAG member company name], is a 

tremendous value providing complete peace of mind at no additional cost for the first 

year.   

 

Additionally, [TAG member company name] offers a variety of services that can enhance 

communication in your organization.  Just a few of these other valuable services include: 

 

• Unified Messaging 

• Voice over Internet Protocol  

• Conference calling 

• Broadband services 

• Automatic Call Distribution 

• And so much more… 

 

Give [TAG member company name] a call if you have any questions about the benefits 

you receive through the Gold Seal Partnership Program or if you would like to discuss 

these additional service offerings. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dale Johnson 

CEO 
 

 

17150 Via Del Campo Suite 307, San Diego, CA 92127 Phone:  (858) 673-5800 


